
 We are the before and after-school club based at both Lickey End First School and Catshill First & 
 Middle.  We provide supervised care, activities, and learning opportunities for children outside of 
 regular school hours and are designed to accommodate the needs of working parents/carers who 
 require additional child care services outside of the regular school day. 

 The Kool Crew is open from 7.30-8.55am and 3.00-6.00pm.  In the morning we offer breakfast, if 
 required,  and then the children can engage in various activities such as games, arts, construction 
 play or quiet reading etc until the start of the school day. 

 At the afternoon session we offer a light snack which is altered daily.  We offer a range of 
 activities some of which include recreational games, either in the hall or playground, arts and 
 crafts, messy play, an independent home corner and games plus much more. 

 At the Kool Crew our primary goal is to provide a supportive, enriching and fun environment for 
 children during the non-school hours. 

 All Staff are DBS (Disclosure and Barring Service) qualified.  DBS checks are carried out in the 
 United Kingdom (UK) and are designed to assess the suitability of individuals to work with children. 
 The checks reveal any criminal records or relevant information that might affect a person's 
 suitability for such a role. 

 Our staff are also qualified in Safeguarding, Food Hygiene, GDPR, British Values, FGM, First Aid 
 plus other qualifications.  By ensuring that all our staff members at the Club are fully qualified, it 
 helps us demonstrate our commitment to safeguarding your children and prioritizing their 
 well-being. It also helps to create a secure environment and gives parents/carers peace of mind 
 knowing you’re your children are in the care of trustworthy individuals. 

 Should you wish to know more about the Kool Crew, prices or to register, please do not hesitate to 
 contact me via email at  thekoolcrewltd@gmail.com  .  In your email please let me know what Year and 
 School your child/ren will be attending. 

 Many thanks 
 Tina. 
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